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California Department of Education Requires 

Combined Daily Participation & Weekly Engagement Logs 
The guidance from the California Department of Education (CDE) for distance learning requires Combined 
Daily Participation and Weekly Engagement Logs for students. The logs will be due at 9 a.m. each Monday 
(or first school day) for the previous week.  

The District and the Association amended the current MOU to better specify the obligation of 
completing the logs and to restructure Fridays to allow for the completion of additional 
paperwork.  The Board of Education is set to vote on the amendments Wednesday, September 2. 

Restructured Fridays for Teachers and Students
The restructured Friday schedules will allow time for teachers to complete the logs and students to work 
asynchronously.  The new schedule is planned to begin Friday, September 4. 

• Each Friday Head Start and elementary

students will check into their class from 8:30

to 9:30 a.m.

• Intermediate and high school students will

check into each class between 8:30 and 9:30

a.m. The school administrator shall produce a

schedule for students.

• All school/district meetings described in

Article IV. Hours and Assignments Sections C

1-2 will be held Fridays and will begin no

earlier 9:45 a.m. and end no later than 11:45

a.m. with a limit of 5 hours per instructional

month.

• Adult Ed will remain on hourly schedules

including Fridays.

Look for the  
MTA Technology Survey 

The District is considering purchasing both a 
desktop computer and a portable device for 
certificated personnel in order to upgrade 
equipment in the classroom and to support online 
teaching.  Please take look for the MTA survey as 
the District and the Association identify the 
technology specifications  to support online and 
classroom teaching.  The survey is due Monday.  

A technology 
committee 
composed of 
stakeholders will 
review the data 
and determine 
the type of 
desktop and 
portable device 
the district will 
be purchasing.   


